
Revised Regulation on Firewood Storage 

The Insurance Carrier for the Association has stated that firewood may not 
be stored on decks or entry porches.  

Firewood can be stored inside the storage closet across from the entry 
door.   Outdoor storage of firewood must be at least 15 feet away from 
buildings or structures.  Storage locations must be approved by the Board 
of Directors and the Management Company before any wood is stored. 

Effective May 15, 2025


